
From: Maria Pittiglio  

Sent: 27 October 2016 12:34 
To: Christina Snowdon 

Cc: 'Mark Dunville' 
Subject: RE: FAO Christina Snowdon FW: ST/0811/16 [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED] 

Importance: High 

 
Hi Christina, 
 
Further to our conversation, I can confirm the planning is required under Part J (b) Microgeneration 
solar PV equipment on a building. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Maria Pittiglio 
Finance Director 
 
Tel: 0191 481 3316 | Mob: 07554 738 541 
 

 

 
 

INTELLIGENT SOLAR DESIGN & ENERGY STORAGE SOLUTIONS 
 

Advanced Renewable Power Ltd. | Picktree Office Suites | 21 Swinhope | Washington | Tyne & Wear | NE38 9HR | 
United Kingdom | Web: www.ARPower.co.uk 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

 

http://www.arpower.co.uk/


This message is intended solely for the use of the individual or organisation to which it is addressed. It may contain privileged or confidential information. 
If you have received this message in error please notify the originator immediately.  

If you are not the intended recipient, you should not use, copy, alter, or disclose the contents of this message. All information or opinions expressed in this 
message and/or any attachments are those of the author and are not necessarily those of Advanced Renewable Power Ltd. 

 

 


